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Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project (SSD-10269) – Advice on 
Response to Submissions 

I refer to your request through the portal on 2 June 2021 inviting Subsidence Advisory NSW (SA 
NSW) to provide advice on the Response to Submissions report for the  Narrabri Underground 
Mine Stage 3 Extension Project Report (SSD-10269).  

The previous response (dated 11 December 2020), noted that a single partially completed 
residential dwelling would be impacted by the project. It is noted that Whitehaven Coal has advised 
in their response to submissions that the property relating to the single partially completed dwelling 
is currently under negotiation for acquisition.  

Given our previous advice relating to the potential impacts on this dwelling, and the actions 
outlined in the Project Submissions Report, which include acquiring the dwelling, SA NSW has no 
further comments on the proposal. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Shane McDonald 
Senior Risk Engineer 

1 July 2021 
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